





and Islamic Guidance





Dear IRANPHARMA EXPO 2019 Exhibitor,

Ariana Afraz Co

On behalf of the Secretariat Office of IRANPHARMA EXPO 2019, we would like to thank you once more for your contribution to the success of this year's expo. Our highest priority has always been and will always be providing stimulating meeting programs, an environment for sharing data, generating ideas and initiating collaborations and a platform for launching life-long relationships.

The entire staff at IRANPHARMA EXPO 2019 is so grateful to be given the opportunity to host this event. While we work diligently to provide a well-organized, professional ground for professional growth, skills development and networking to take place, this event would not have taken place if it was not for your unwavering presence and support. We strongly believe time together, face-to-face, is vital to strengthening the foundation of our supply chain and this industry, on a larger scale.

